
FAC 490.4. Confidentiality
Faculty disciplinary proceedings may involve allegations that,
if publicly disclosed, could harm both the accused faculty
member and the college. Further, persons making public or
private  statements  about  such  matters  could  be  sued  for
defamation, invasion of privacy, or other wrongdoing. Hence,
all persons involved in faculty disciplinary proceedings shall
refrain from discussing such matters with any person who does
not have a legitimate and sufficient need to know about them.

As much as possible, the college intends to minimize publicity
related to faculty disciplinary proceedings that might harm
the  reputation  or  the  future  employment  prospects  of  the
accused  faculty  member.  However,  the  college  reserves  the
right to respond truthfully to employment inquiries concerning
the  accused  faculty  member,  and  to  respond  to  public
statements by the accused faculty member or other persons.

The  college  is  not  required  to  make  public  statements  or
announcements  concerning  faculty  disciplinary  proceedings;
however, any public announcements concerning the outcome of
faculty  disciplinary  proceedings  will  be  made  through  the
office of the Chief Academic Officer or the President. No
persons other than the CAO and the President are authorized to
make  public  statements  on  behalf  of  McPherson  College
concerning  any  faculty  disciplinary  proceedings.
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